
 

Jesus The King KOFC Council 15045 
 
Worthy Grand Knight, Brother Hikmat, 
 
On behalf of all our council members, allow me to compliment you 
and all the brothers of Jesus The King Council for your efforts in 
support of the Greek Catholic Patriarchate School. 
 
Yours in Faith, 
 
Vivat Jesus 
 
 
Randy P. Galluzzi, Financial Secretary 
St. Justin Martyr Council 11708 
 
 
 
 


